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Welcome to the 2022 school year! We are very happy 
to see the students and their happy faces in all the 
beautiful learning spaces. We head into the school term 
with excitement and hope with lots of activities being 
able to back on track, in a COVID safe way including 
swimming. There are some things which are still re-
stricted, and we will advise of any changes when need-
ed. A reminder that the Rapid Antigen Tests are recom-
mended twice per week for staff and students whilst we 
navigate the first few weeks of term.  

Please check our facebook page for any important daily 
updates 

 

Proudly introducing our Captains Bailey & Marli and Vice-Captains Erica & Max 

curriculum infant primary 

English Quality Text—

Ocean 

“The Feather” 

focus on narra-

tives 

Art Ocean Theme  

Science Living Things “      

Maths Whole Number “” 

Geography/

History 

Features & Plac-

es—Beach 

First Contacts 

Be at school by 7.50am Friday 
morning for the bus to leave for 

Bathurst Goldfields  
We will return at 4pm to school for 
pickup 
 

Swimming lessons in Term 4  

Every Thursday ONLY. 
Notes & money due back week 1 Term 4 

Term 3 

Thurs 22 Sept—Public Holiday 
Fri 23 Sept —Last Day Term 3 

Fri 23 Sept— EXCURSION TO BATHURST GOLDFIELDS. 
Leaving at 8am from school 

Term 4 

Mon 10 Oct—Kids & Staff return to school Term 4 

THURSDAY 20 oct—8 Dec—Swimming lessons 

Friday 4 Nov—Colour Fun Run Don't forget to keep 
fundraising for our Colour Run  

Friday 16th Dec—Kids last day school 

Last day of Term 4 2022 
This year our school opted to return to school a day ear-
ly in term 2, instead of having the staff development 
day. This allows the children to finish school on Friday 
the 16the December rather than Monday 19th. 
Please keep this in mind if your working and require 
child care. 
Mufti / PJ Day: Students have been on-task and safe all 
term, earning fast and frequent ticket rewards for any 
positive choice made at school. Their challenge was to 
fill the Principal Jar to receive the mufti / PJ day reward 
day. It was a tight race before the end of term, but their 
good choices prevailed. Reaching the target in week 9 
and enjoying an awesome Monday Mufti day this week. 
It was 'oodie' central in Cargo, including a very comfort-
able Mrs Simons and Mrs Stanbury. A fantastic achieve-
ment that came from a massive amount of positive be-
haviour and great choices by students. Well done kids. 
BIRTHDAY wishes to: 
Marli on 25th September   
 
Cargo P&C running BBQ for Autobarn's 'Sunset Car 
Meet' on 7th October. Any parent help appreciated be-
tween 6-8pm. Contact Belinda 

Principals message. 
Hello Cargo families, 
Well, Term 3 has flown by and students at Cargo Public 
School have been so busy and achieved so much.  
Excursion: Gold! Run at us! All students and staff will be 
heading off to Bathurst Gold Fields for a day excursion 
this Friday. A note went home Tuesday with all infor-
mation, please contact the school if you have any further 
questions. I planned this excursion so we could find a 
massive nugget. Which would help us build an indoor 
pool area at the school, a luxurious teachers lounge area 
and personal butler for each student and staff member. I 
feel that is pretty reasonable and not too much to ask. 
So, kids, pan your heart out. 
Data: Ahhhh, the magic 4 letter D word teachers and ex-
ecutives love to toss around. Well, let me throw some 
data your way. Since week 4 this term, negative behav-
iours recorded have dropped 75%, 50% of the student 
cohort has received a Merit Award for results academi-
cally or behaviourally. Suspensions have dropped 100% 
and the feeling and culture of the school has improved 
100%. Every day I work, play and speak with all students, 
who are happy and proud to be here at Cargo Public. I 
work with dedicated staff who have adapted to the 
changes in an infectiously positive manner. These people 
are the ones who have created the safe and wonderful 
place for your child to play and learn. Along with you 
amazing parents, thank you all for a fantastic term 3. 
Please be safe in the holidays.  

Greg 
 
 

21 September 2022  



 

 

 

Mrs Simons & Mrs Hughes Room 

Our Maths and Science brains have been working overtime in the Infants classroom this week. We have been working 
to understand more about multiplication in Stage 1 and for Early Stage 1, collect data to then draw up in a graph. Our 
students love using ‘concrete materials’ as part of their investigations, which means that they get to touch, move and 
physically be part of the learning experience. The results have been amazing and we hope you liked seeing our Egg-
Drop Challenge video. 
  
This week our book has been about a monster, and students continue to amaze me with their progress and confi-
dence in writing all types of texts. We have also been writing our own group story of “Why the emu can’t fly” with 
respect to the Dreamtime and Indigenous stories. We will share this on the school Facebook page soon. 
  
Mixing paints with pencils, crayons and lots of colour, Mrs Hughes has been creating amazing art pieces with students 

Our primary students have been working really hard all term and have earned a well deserved break 
as term three draws to a close. 
Our class have entered four art categories in the Canowindra Show which will be open this Friday and 
Saturday. We have also completed our Country Women's Association projects, and will have these on 
display early next term for judging.  
As a special treat, our class enjoyed watching the movie 'Charlie and the Chocolate Factory' yesterday 
as they have been studying the novel for our quality text this term.  
We are looking forward to our end of term excursion to the Bathurst Goldfields on Friday.  
Wishing all families a very safe and happy holidays.  
See you in Term 4!  


